
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Sara Hazzard <sara@myscma.com>

Date: 12/9/2015 1:57:45 PM
Subject: RE: SCMA Govt Affairs Meeting January 7th

We have it on our calendars. 
KV

From: Sara Hazzard [mailto:sara@myscma.com]
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 4:23 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: SCMA Govt Affairs Meeting January 7th

Hey, I have you and Swati down for this. Just want to make sure you are both still good to join us? Thanks! Sara

From: Sara Hazzard
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 12:20 PM
To: Katherine Veldran (katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov)
Cc: Lewis Gossett
Subject: SCMA Govt Affairs Meeting January 7th

Katherine,

It was really good to talk today. Let me know for sure if you and Swati will be available on Thursday, January 7th 

from 11:30am-12:00pm to speak to SCMA's Government Affairs meeting. This is a group of about 20 people that 
includes government relations folks within SCMA member companies. Some are from here in South Carolina and 
others are from company headquarters around the country or from DC. We'd like for you two to speak about the 
Governor's legislative agenda for 2016 and then also hear from of our folks about issues concerning manufacturers. 
The meeting is being held at the Hyatt Place in the Vista.

I hope you can both join us!

Thanks,
Sara

Sara H. Hazzard
SC Manufacturers Alliance
VP of Government Relations
1340 Bull Street
Columbia, SC 29201
803.799.9695 (w)
803.530.6495 (m)
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